
 

 

 

 

 

     Kate Brown, Governor 

 
 
September 30, 2021 

 

 

Satyanarayana Chandragiri 

P.O. Box 4060 

1249 Fairview Ave, SE 

Salem, OR 97302 

sent via email: PANGUNI1@msn.com 

 

 

Re:  Public Records Request for Death with Dignity Act Data Update 

 

 

Dear Dr. Chandragiri: 

 

In accordance with ORS 192.324(2), this is to acknowledge our receipt on 09/09/2021 of your 

request for public records, specifically information related to cases involving the Death with 

Dignity Act.  

 

Per ORS 676.165, ORS 676.175, and 677.425, the Board must keep records related to an 

investigation including investigator/staff records and complaint records confidential and not to 

disclose to the public any information obtained by the Board as part of an investigation. 

 

In September 2021, a search of our database found 26 referrals received from the Oregon Health 

Authority (formerly known as the Department of Human Services) from 2000 to September 

2021. No formal disciplinary actions were taken against the physicians’ licenses.  

 

You have the right to petition for review of the Board’s response to your request under ORS 

192.401 or 192.411.  

 

This now completes the public records request. Please let me know if you have questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Elizabeth Ross 

Legislative and Policy Analyst 

Medical Board 
1500 SW 1st Avenue, Suite 620 

Portland, OR 97201-5847 

(971) 673-2700 

FAX (971) 673-2670 

www.oregon.gov/OMB 

 

http://www.oregon.gov/BME

